
I hope todays newsletter 

finds everyone in our Burton 

Agnes families happy , 

healthy and refreshed after 

the half term break . 

It is with great excitement 

that I write today’s news-

letter.  I am sure we were all 

delighted with the govern-

ments announcement that 

school will open fully to all pupils on Monday 8th March.  It has been a chal-

lenging couple of months for us all but we are starting to see tiny glimmers of 

hope once more.  We all know that we are not out of the woods yet and the 

steps that we need to take when reopening school are cautious ones.  Yester-

day you should all have received information regarding the reopening of 

school.  Thankfully our plans and systems are exactly the same as they were 

when we closed at the end of the Autumn Term so everything will be very fa-

miliar to the children and to parents alike.  Please feel free to get in touch if 

you have any concerns about your child’s return.   

Next week we will share with you a special activity that we will be doing on 

the first day back.  It is linked to a story that that I will be reading in Worship 

on Monday, so if you can make the session that would be great.  Don’t worry if 

you can’t it will be recorded and information will be emailed to you. 

Let the countdown begin! 

World Book Day 

 It’s World Book Day on Thursday 4th March.  
The aim of World Book Day is to offer every 
child the opportunity to read and love books.   

At Burton Agnes we feel that reading is a vital 
skill and always support and promote a love of 
reading.  This year we didn't want to let World 
Book day pass by, despite some of us being at 
home and some in school, so next week we will 
asking your child to take part in some World 

Book Day activities.  Your child’s teacher will be setting tasks during the week 
linked to reading and Mrs Claxton has set everyone a challenge to read in an 
‘extreme’ place, somewhere interesting or different or funny.  Details of this 
are on the next page.  We are not putting any pressure on parents to organise 
costumes etc.  Dressing up is entirely up to you but there is no requirement. 
You all have enough to do! 

If you have a favourite book that you love to read please feel free to video 
your child reading part of it and email it to  

burtonagnes.head.primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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School Dinners 
Around October time we wrote out to you explaining that there would be an increase t the cost of school 
dinners from January.  This is just a reminder that when we return to school, school dinners will cost 
£2.40 per day , £12 per week.  All monies need to be sent in to school in a named envelope.  Thank you 

Breakfast Club 
If you require breakfast club when the children return to school and have not already booked in please 
can you contact the school office.  Thank you 

Reaching out 
As we begin to prepare for the return to school, I know that the challenges faced by us all during this lat-
est lockdown can take their toll on many families. Below are a couple of really good  contacts which may 
be able to offer some professional support or advice. As well as the links below, please contact feel free 
to contact the school . We may not have all of the answers but talking is often a step in the right direc-
tion. 

 

https://www.heymind.org.uk  

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers-old  

 

Have a lovely weekend—10 more sleeps! 

 

 

School Drop off and collection times 
Just a reminder of the drop of and collection times for when we return to school 


